No.05 of 2015

17th February 2015

Dear Port Users

Diversion of roads at Pulau Damar Laut (PDL)

JTC will commence construction works for Jurong Island checkpoint at Pulau Damar

Laut from Feb 2015 to Jan 2016.

To minimize the inconvenience to the port users and support the daily cargo operations,
a new road will be commissioned with effective from 24 Feb 2015, 0001 hrs onwards.

Please refer to the attached map illustrating the diversion of the road and location of the
Jurong Island checkpoint. Directional signage will be installed to direct the traffic flow.

We would like to apologise for the inconvenience caused.

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Jurong Port Customer
Service hotline at 6413 9600 during the following period: Mon to Thu: 0830h - 1800h;

and Fri 0830h - 1730h.

Yours faithfully,

See Yong Hua
Vice President, Operations
For Jurong Port Pte Ltd

For updates on safety-related news and information
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